Qctober 27, 1994

ROBERT W TAGUE
12501 E GRAND RIVER AVE
BRIGHION MI 48116

RE: SILO, INC. File Number C 62982
Dear Mr. Tague:

Please find enclosed your recently submitted annual report for the 19%4-1995
fiscal year. We are unable to accept it in its present form. Please make the
following correction(s) and return to this office.

You have stated that the corporation is not doing business in Idaho. The
records of this office, however, do not indicate that the corporation has
filed an application for withdrawal from this state.

Enclosed please find an application for withdrawal. This office requires the
application in duplicate and fees of $20.00 to effect the withdrawal.

If instead you wish to just allow the corporation to forfeit its right to do
business in Idaho, then please disregard any subsequent annual report forms
which you may receive. If an application for withdrawal or annual report is
not filed before December 1, 1994, the corporation will forfeit its right to
do business on that date.

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate
to contact this office at (208) 334-2301.

Very truly yours,

Tonya Herold
Corporate Division

Enclosures: cited
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QOctober 17, 1994

Pete T. Cenarrusa
Secretary of State
Room 203, Statehouse
Boise, Idaho 83720

Dear Sir,

This letter is in regards to the filing of our Idaho Corporation
Annual Report Form. Please be informed that Silo, Inc. does not
do business in Idaho and, therefore, will not be filing an annual
report in your state. Please update your files to show this
fact.

If you have any questions or concerns, you can contact me by
phone at (810) 220-5191 or by fax at (810) 220-5659.

Respectfully,

Ry & T
Robert W. Tague
Silo, Inc.
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